
Our society is hosting the 2024 District 18 AGM
and we have been working hard to make this a
great success.  The Theme of Forest Gardening
has inspired us to have craft days and we are
busy creating beautiful decorations.  If you have
some spare time, we would love to have you
volunteer at the AGM.  

The AGM includes a Flower and Photography
Show, Silent Auction, Tasty Luncheon, Inspiring
Guest Speaker, Swag Bag, Door Prizes and a
Mystery Craft.

We are expecting a really good turnout from all
of the other Societies in District 18 and it would
be helpful for us to know how many from our
own society are planning on attending this
event on May 4, 2024 at the Emsdale
Community Centre. 

Please let us know if you are going to attend.  If
you haven’t been to an AGM in the past, this is
the one you shouldn’t miss.
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2024 -  IS SHAPING UP TO BE A SUPER FANTASTIC YEAR FOR OUR SOCIETY

WHAT‘S HAPPENING??

There’s only a month away for the 1st meeting on March 18, 2024 and already there are so many events in
the works.
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Our membership dues are being raised to
$10.00 which is in line with our original
plan in 2020 before the arrival of Covid
and no meetings. 

Ellen Mann, our new Membership Director
will be at the meeting to take your dues
and provide you with your 2024
Membership Card. 

New Name Tags are in the works - this
way we can say HI to our new members
and even remember the names of our
current members. 

MEMBERSHIP DUES
FUNDRAISING GIFT TABLE

                NEW for 2024.  

We are going to have a gift table at each
meeting that we will sell tickets for a
chance to pick one of the special gifts on
the table.  This will be a super fun way to
raise funds and replaces the Share the
Wealth ticket sales.

We would like donations of items that are
practically new or new that are still
usable. Garden implements, decorative
pots, vases are good to have on the
table. Anything useful or decorative that
you have around your house that you
don't want anymore will help. Some other
suggestions are: craft items that you
make, jars of jams or pickles that you
make, puzzles or games, books in good
condition, nice pieces of clothing or
fabric, baskets, table cloths, fresh
baking.....

Please don't bring any kind of garden
chemicals. Much appreciated!

Any questions, contact Lori Sild at:
lorisild500@icloud.com

MARK YOUR CALENDAR FOR THE UPCOMING
MARCH MEETING

MARCH 18, 2024 -7:00 PM
EMSDALE COMMUNITY CENTRE

HARMFULL AND INVASIVE
PHRAGMITES

details to follow in the upcoming
flyer


